
Midway Baptist 

Church 

God of the seasons, Lover of 

the ages, 

Master of every moment: 

You who are beyond time yet 

within all time. 

We return to you what you 

have given to us – 

the moments, the minutes, 

the hours, the days, 

the weeks, the months, and 

the year of 2014. 

 

Time has been gracious to 

us again, 

And we thank you for freely 

giving us these human bod-

ies, 

these events, and these rela-

tionships. 

We have lived another year 

Dates of Interest: 

 January 7 

Fellowship Meal & Small 

Groups Resume 

 January 31 

MBC Ski Trip 

Pack a (Sunday School) Class” Day  

January 25, 2015 

Many churches have “pack 

a pew” Sunday, a day when 

individuals attempt to 

"pack the pew" on which 

they sit in worship. 

On January 25, 2015, we 

are going to have a “pack a 

(Sunday School) class" Sun-

day, day when Sunday 

school classes will attempt 

to "pack their class". Mark 

your calendars, then call, 

text, Facebook, tweet, snap 

chat, e-mail or write your 

friends, family members 

and neighbors and ask 

them to meet you 

at Midway Baptist Church 

at 9:45 on January 25th. If 

you are not currently in a 

Sunday School class, ask 

Cody, Kenny or Ashley 

about the different classes; 

we will help you find one 

that fits you best! On the 

Sunday following "pack a 

class," we will recognize the 

Sunday School class with 

the most persons and high-

est percentage of members 

in attendance. Hope to see 

you in Sunday School!  

Inside this issue: 

Share the Joy & 

Kroger Rewards 

2 

Kids’ Corner 3 

Haiti Update 4 

Youth News & 

Treasurer’s Report 

5 

Annual Women’s 

Day & Spiritual Re-

treat 

6 

Practicing Balance 

 

Spotlight on Members 

7 

 

8 

Wednesday’s at MBC 9  

Deacon Nominations 10 

Jan.-Feb. Birthdays 

& Anniversaries 

11 

Pastor’s Insight−Steve Hadden 

Midnight Prayer 

 
JAN-FEB 2015 

NEWSLETTER 

and we have died anoth-

er year,  

and now you are grant-

ing us the beginnings of 

another. 

We now hand over to you 

the blessed year, 2014 

with all that it gave us 

and all that it took from 

us, 

knowing that both are 

necessary, just like our 

breath. 

We trust you in both the 

givings and the takings, 

the inhalings and the 

exhalings. 
 

May every breath of 2015 

be a breath of the Holy 

Spirit, 

Joyfully received and 

joyfully returned, 

beginning with this one 

right now. 

Amen. 

 

Friends, 

Happy New Year! I am ex-

cited, very excited, to have 

the opportunity to be your 

pastor another year! Thank 

you for the blessings of the 

past!!  

 

Your pastor and friend, 

Steve 



A BIG THANKS TO ALL! 

Share the Joy 2015 was a wonderful success reaching out to at least 38 families this year. Because of the generosity and 

love of MBC members, we were able to adopt 10 families through the Woodford County Public Schools Resource Center. 

Christmas presents for the children as well as Christmas food boxes were provided to these families. We were also able 

to supply Christmas food boxes to an additional 28 families. A special thanks to Melinda Caldwell, Paula Tackett and 

Iraline Craig for coordinating this year’s Share the Joy and all the time spent organizing this outreach. Thank you also 

to all who helped with set-up, distribution, and with food boxes. Thank you again MBC for your love and support! 

on their Kroger Plus Card. We will be 

receiving a check for $716.11 to be ap-

plied toward the principle of our build-

ing loan! This is a really good start, but 

we think we can improve our quarterly 

check. Last year we averaged about 

$500 per quarter, for an annual gift of 

$1988.00. 

If you shop at Kroger and use a Kroger 

Plus Card, please visit their website, 

create a user name and password and 

visit the Community Rewards page at 

https://www.kroger.com/communityrew

Share the Joy 2014 
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Proceeds are applied 

toward the principle of our 

building loan!  

The Kroger Family of Stores noti-

fied us that Midway Baptist 

Church had 43 supporter house-

holds who shopped with Kroger 

between September−November, 

2014 using our designated account 

 

 

 

 

 

Kroger Community Rewards 
ards to link your card to our Church 

account number, which is 11257. It 

takes just a few minutes and every 

time you shop for groceries, pharma-

cy, gasoline or gift cards, our church 

earns a percentage. You shop, the 

church pays its loan! 

If you have already signed up, ask 

your friends (even those who live in 

other cities) to link their card to our 

account. The more households we 

have, the higher our quarterly check. 

Please sign up today! 



pared to share the story of Jesus' birth 

at the Hanging of the Green service 

that evening. Special thanks goes out 

to Erin McQueen, Connor Akers, Grace 

Royalty, Piper McCoun, Bryan Cald-

well, and Luke Jones who helped to 

lead the event. We would also like to 

thank Sam Conder for setting up our 

projector with sound for the movies, 

June Baker for fitting costumes, cue-

ing our actors and actresses, and 

cleaning up our mess, Rebecca 

Woolums for accompanying our vocals, 

Evan Rowe for coordinating micro-

phones, and the choir for being patient 

while we finished our run-through. 

Last but not least, thank you to every-

one who participated! 

  

Mark your calendars for: 

Kids Cook and Care: Wednesday night 

activities will resume on January 7, 

and we are very excited about our chil-

dren's small group that will be meet-

ing. Each night of Kids Cook and Care, 

the kids will prepare a treat to share 

with a group with whom they want to 

share God's love. Children will have 

the opportunity to choose the groups to 

whom we deliver our treats and to de-

liver the treats with their families. 

What a fun way to serve!  

Parents' Leisurely Lunch: On Sunday, 

February 22, kids are invited to 

stay for lunch, a movie, and 

games from 12-2:30 while parents en-

joy a leisurely afternoon out. Infor-

mation about signing up will follow in 

the coming weeks. 

As you can see, we have many exciting 

learning, worship, and fellowship op-

portunities in the months ahead. 

P l e a s e  c o n t a c t  m e  a t  a n -

drea@midwaybc.net for more infor-

mation about any of the events above. 

Ms Andrea 

MLK, Jr. Day Community Service 

January 25, 2015 

Pilgrim Baptist Church 

Preacher: Rev. Chris Wright 

Ash Wednesday Community Service 

February 18, 2015 

7:00 p.m. 

Midway Baptist Church 

MBC cordially invites you to come 

prior to the Ash Wednesday service 

at 6:00 p.m. and share in our weekly 

fellowship meal held in the ministry 

center. 

On Saturday, January 3rd, we again 

meet to un-deck the halls of MBC. 

We will begin at 8:30 a.m.! Just 

show up and someone will show you 

what needs to be done. See Marcia 

Endicott for additional details. 

“Sing to Him a new song; play skill-

fully, and shout for joy.  For the 

word of the Lord is right and true; 

He is faithful in all He does.”  (Psalm 

33: 3-5. NIV) 

Christmas is over, a new year has 

begun and winter is upon us. Winter 

is the time of rest for the plants be-

fore their springtime appearance.  

Like the plants, the choir will be 

taking a time of rest for a few weeks. 

Since Easter falls on April 6th this 

year and Palm Sunday (when the 

choir usually does their program) 

falls on March 30th, look for new 

practice times related to an Easter 

program to begin the middle of Feb-

ruary. Specific dates will be forth-

coming in future bulletins.  
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Here’s your chance to “catch up” on 

what’s happening with the children of 

MBC! 

Current Events 

Sunday School: Sundays at 9:45 – 

Group Publishing’s FaithWeaver Sun-

day School curriculum is used in con-

junction with the KidsOwn Worship 

Children’s Worship curriculum so that 

children who attend Sunday School 

will have the opportunity for the Bible 

point they just learned to be reinforced 

when they come to Children’s Worship. 

Children’s Worship: Sundays during 

10:45 Worship with Andrea and Kayla 

and at 8:30 with Kayla  

Past events: 

Kids' Christmas Party/Parents' Day 

Out: Close to thirty children took part 

in an afternoon of holiday fun and fes-

tivities on November 30. We ate pizza, 

watched Christmas movies, made Ru-

dolph cupcakes, painted salt dough 

ornaments, played games, and pre-

 KIDS’ “CATCH UP” CORNER 

Parents' Leisurely Lunch 

Sunday, February 22  

 COMMUNITY SERVICES 

 YOUR HELP IS NEEDED! 

CHOIR NOTES 

MINISTRY COUNCIL MEETING  

JANUARY 18TH AT 4:30 P.M. 



Every Sunday morning at 9:45, Sun-

day school provides the opportunity 

for you to grow and learn with oth-

ers. Sunday school classes are set up 

for you to feel comfortable and chal-

lenged. You can share your burdens 

and support others during their hard 

times. It's also a fun place to get to-

gether with genuine people who de-

sire to pursue Christ. Also, this is a 

place to draw deeper and closer to 

God and others. We have a wide 

range of Sunday school classes, loca-

tions, and teachers−a class for every 

age group. Come grow with us! For 

additional information see Cody, 

Kenny Tackett or Ashley Brown 

Please Consider Becoming a Sponsor 

for The Mission Trip! 

 

The Midway Baptist Church 2015 Hai-

ti Mission Team is now soliciting spon-

sorship for the Mission trip and the 

official "It's a Love Haiti Relationship" 

Mission t-shirts. If your company/

restaurant/employer/etc. would like to 

sponsor the mission team, please con-

tact Darin Hensley 

(outbck844@gmail.com) or the Midway 

Baptist Church office 

(office@midwaybc.net). Sponsorships 

are available beginning with a dona-

tion of $100 to support the team's work 

building homes, and relationships, in 

Haiti. For more information please 

visit the Fuller Center at http://

fullercenter.org/. Please note that any 

and all contributions are tax deducti-

ble, checks should be made out to Mid-

way Baptist Church with a memo for 

Haiti Mission.   

Silver Sponsor 

$100 

Sponsor name on back of t-shirt 

Gold Sponsor 

$200 

Sponsor logo on back of shirt 

Platinum Sponsor 

$300+ 

Large sponsor logo on back of shirt 

SUNDAY SCHOOL –  

COME GROW WITH US! 
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We have a wide range of 

Sunday school classes,  

location, and teachers−a class 

for every age group.  

 

The Midway Baptist Church 2015 

Haiti Mission Team Update 

12 plane tickets to Haiti from June 

12th - June 20th on American Air-

lines have been booked. This is the 

makeup of the 2015 team at the mo-

ment: Ron Wyatt, Mike Taylor, Da-

rin Hensley, Kelly Rowe, Kenny 

Tackett, Melissa Ratliff, Mallory 

Akers, David McCoun, Haley Wyatt, 

Jay Akers, Ronan Wyatt, and An-

drew Hall. Please add this group to 

your prayer list and begin praying 

for each member, plans for the trip 

including fundraising efforts and for 

the trip in June. Our Haiti group 

appreciates your support and pray-

ers. 

The tickets are cancellable with the 

loss of the $100 deposit. As long as 

we keep 10 tickets we qualify to fly 

as a group. 

HAITI MISSION TRIP 

JUNE 12-20, 2015 

BECOME A HAITI TRIP SPONSOR 

NEW MEETING TIMES FOR 

WMU!!!!! 

Starting in January, Women on Mis-

sion will meet on the first WEDNES-

DAY of the month. There will be a 

day group and a night group. So on 

January 7 at 10 AM and at 6:45PM, 

WMU will meet upstairs at church. 

Ladies, you can choose the time that 

suits you best to attend. 

  

 

GLOVES     GLOVES      GLOVES  

Women on Mission are collecting 

gloves for distribution in Lexington 

by Elkhorn Baptist.  

Deadline is Jan. 11 to donate new 

gloves and/or blankets to help those 

who are out in the cold. 

WOMEN ON MISSION 

I pray that your partnership with us 

in the faith may be effective in deep-

ening your understanding of every 

good thing we share for the sake of 

Christ. Your love has given me great 

joy and encouragement, because you, 

brother, have refreshed the hearts of 

the Lord’s people. 

−Philemon 1:6-7 



ADVENT DEVOTIONS  

Thank you to all who submitted de-

votions for our Advent Devotional. A 

special thank you to Kendra Harvey 

and Iraline Craig for their work in 

putting these together for all of us to 

enjoy. 

Each week MBC sends out a weekly 

email to keep friends informed on 

what is happening. We also send out 

a monthly newsletter. If you are not 

receiving our emails and would like 

to, please contact the church office 

and ask to have your email address 

added to our distribution list. Please 

help us keep your contact infor-

mation up-to-date. Notify the church 

office with any change in address, 

phone, or email.  

 What a wonderful year we had! With 

your generous giving, we not only met 

budget but went over by $4,384. We 

also were able to work on reducing our 

debt to $321,208 and contribute addi-

tional resources to various missions 

and other activities of the church. 

Some highlights for 2014 include:  

 Paid $7000 additional on the 

pr i nc i pa l  o f  our  l oan 

with designated gifts and the 

use of the Kroger card re-

wards program 

 Contributed $20,000 in budg-

eted and designated gifts to-

wards missions 

 Purchased The Gathering 

Place (118 Turner St.) 

 Helped support Mission Mid-

way in which the Haiti team 

was able to raise funds for 

their trip this summer  

This is just a sample of the many ways 

in which your gifts support the many 

ministries of Midway Baptist. Thank 

you for sharing in such a variety of 

ways! We look forward to 2015 and the 

many endeavors it may bring.   

Thank you,  

Your Midway Baptist Church Finance 

Committee 

(Lisa Dartt, Steve Hadden, Kaye Hall, 

Kendra Harvey, Kim Hensley, Natalie 

Wyatt) 
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MIDWAY FOOD PANTRY 

9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

MBC Office 

FROM OUR TREASURER 

YOUTH CAMP DEPOSIT DUE 

Sunday, February 1, 2015 

$50 Deposit due for summer camp 

 

MISSIONFUGE CAMP  

July 5th—12th 

Charleston, SC 

 

YOUTH SUPER BOWL PARTY 

February 1, 2015 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Potluck at the South Turner Street 

Youth House….. 

 

Save the Date! 

SKI/SNOWBOARD/TUBE TIME! 

Perfect North, IN 

January 31, 2015 

(See Evan and sign-up  

by Sunday, January 18) 

 

We will hit the slopes on Saturday, 

January 31 (8:00-8:00 weather permit-

ting). MBC has group reservations at 

Perfect North, IN. Please email or call 

Evan Rowe (evan@midwaybc.net) 

(859-227-2299). This is open to the 

entire church. Adults are wel-

come, in fact the more the better. 

If you have never skied, lessons are 

available and if that doesn’t interest 

you they also have tubing. 

 

 

Tickets go on sale January 18th! 

THE SWEETHEART DINNER 

(Youth Camp Fundraiser) 

Friday, February 13, 2015 at 6:30pm 

MBC Ministry Center 

Plan now to purchase a ticket and join 

us for this special annual event. A 

wonderful evening of food and fellow-

ship. Special entertainment this even-

ing and door prizes. Childcare and 

snacks for the kids provided! 

MBC YOUTH NEWS 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

There is always a place to serve at 

MBC. Would you like to get in-

volved? Please consider having 

your name added to our list of vol-

unteers. We need additional greet-

ers for our 2nd Worship Service, 

Children’s Worship leaders, and 

nursery helpers. Please call or 

email the church office if you would 

like to serve. 

CONTACT US! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY AND 3RD-

YEAR ANNIVERSARY TO PAS-

TOR STEVE!  
 

FEBRUARY 16TH 
 

Thank you to our pastor for all you 

do for us! MBC appreciates you! 



 

aspects of daily life. This funda-

mentally addresses maintaining a 

God-focus in the middle of our busy-

ness and distractedness. Cultivating 

this posture also helps with our anxie-

ty and worry because we remain 

grounded in God's love and presence. 

Through study and conversation we 

will deal with the underlying pulls 

and motivations that keep us from 

You are invited to join with us for an 

overnight retreat with Johnny Sears 

in February 2015. Staying in the 

Bethany Springs retreat house, near 

Gethsemane Abby in Bardstown, KY, 

we will be studying from the book 

“Cycle of Grace” by Trevor Hudson.  

During this overnight stay, our focus 

will be on the desire to be attentive 

to God's presence in the ordinary 

living out these truths in our lives. 

The cost for the retreat will be $80.00, 

which includes lodging and meals. We 

are limited to approximately 15 par-

ticipants. Contact Cody or Letha for 

more information or to reserve your 

space. 

Spiritual Retreat with Johnny Sears 

February 27-28, 2015  

Bethany Springs - Bardstown, KY 

education is a process of discovering 

and refining calling and gifts—

learning where one’s “great gladness 

meets the world’s deep need,” in the 

words of Frederick Buechner.  

 

Dr. Marshall served as Pastor Steve's 

Doctor of Ministry Supervisor and he 

is very honored to be one of her stu-

dents.  

 

Women’s Day at Midway Baptist is a 

celebration of the calling and gifts of 

women, and a reminder that God does 

indeed call women to the work of the 

kingdom. 

Dr. Molly Marshall will be our fea-

tured guest on March 1st as we cele-

brate the Martha Stearns Marshall 

Month of Preaching. Sponsored by the 

Baptist Women in Ministry, The event 

is both a celebration of women in the 

pulpit and an opportunity to educate 

congregations about women in minis-

try.  

 

Dr. Marshall,  President and Profes-

sor of Theology and Spiritual For-

mation of Central Baptist Theological 

Seminary states on her bio "I view my 

vocation as an “equipper of ministers,” 

a midwife of grace who helps deliver 

what I discern is struggling to be born 

in the lives of students. Theological  
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Annual Women’s Day 

At MBC!  

Dr. Molly Marshall, Featured Pulpit Guest 

March 1, 2015 

Combined Worship Service 

Our focus will be on 

the desire to be 

attentive to God's 

presence in the 

ordinary aspects of 

daily life.  



MBC 

Kids 

Are  

Great! 

 

Based on a recent national survey: 

76% of mothers and 58% of fathers said they have “too little time for oneself”.  

73% of mothers and 41% of fathers complained they are multitasking “most of the time”.  

68% of mothers and 69% of fathers said they have “too little time” with their spouse.  

53% of mothers and 37% of fathers reported “always feeling rushed”.   

52% of mothers and 58% of fathers expressed having “too little time” for their youngest child.  

 

If you are in one, more than one or all of these categories or simply feel as if you cannot find a healthy balance in 

your life, please come to this small group. This purpose of this group will be to (1) discuss the challenges in find-

ing balance in life, (2) share ways that each of us attempt to find such balance and (3) support one another in this 

journey. As a backdrop to these discussions, we will be reading a book titled “Practicing Balance: How Congrega-

tion Can Support Harmony in Work and Life” by David Grey. David describes his balancing act as “one family, 

two parents, three jobs and four kids”. He is the pastor of Bradley Hills Presbyterian Church and director of the 

Workforce and Family Program at the New American Foundation. This book is written from both a national and 

personal perspective and provides an exceptional insight to the issues facing many American today. If you have 

any questions, please contact Cody. 

PRACTICING BALANCE: HARMONY IN LIFE, FAMILY, 

WORK AND FAITH GROUP 
Room 101, Leader: Cody Davidson 
Wednesday Nights at 6:45 p.m. (Starting January 7, 2015) 
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Happy 68th Wedding 

Anniversary to  

Ira and Betty McLean! 

Congratulations! 

Zachary Rankin (pictured) has regis-

tered to preach at the National Fes-

tival of Young Preachers in Dallas 

Texas on January 2-5, 2015. He will 

join other young preachers from 

across the region in participating in 

this inspirational, interdenomina-

tional event. 

 

We commend Zach and commend 

him for his aspirations. Please pray 

for Zach as he continues to prepare 

for ministry.  

 

Also, the Academy has a new men-

toring program. Evan Rowe is en-

rolled and will be Zach Rankin’s 

mentor and will join him in Dallas 

the first week of January. 

 Academy of Preachers 



Congratulations to Ronan Wyatt who ranked 5th in the 

state in the 130lb weight class in wrestling and placed 

2nd in two different tournaments in November.  

(Pictured on the right.) 

(Above) Blast from the past! Guess Who? 

Could it be our Minister of Worship & 

Youth Pastor Evan Rowe and wife Kelly? 

(Below) Congratulations to Art and Iraline 

Craig on 47 years of marriage. 

Celebrating the Accomplishments of our Members! 
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MBC is  

“Making a Difference”  
 

Check out the link below for a special video including a 

report of last summer’s Haiti Mission Trip!  

 

http://www.youtube.com/playlist?

list=PLZOBWkIMByQjkcMQvZy14fshhEL_58HGO 

This and That! 

Congratulations to Kacy Rowe on her first violin concert 

at Ashland Elementary! We heard from a reliable source 

that she did a wonderful job! 

 

Congratulations 

to Audrey Fowler 

for her induction 

into the National 

Honor Society  at 

Sayre. 

Congratulations also to Melinda Caldwell who is 

now National Board Certified!  

There is always something 

exciting happening at MBC. 

On Thursday, December 

11th, MBC was able to 

support our Versailles Police 

Department by allowing them 

to use our “Gathering Place” 

Turner house for some 

tactical training. We are 

happy to support our 

community helpers who work 

hard to provide protection 

for all of us. 



 

The Fellowship meal and small groups will resume on January 7th. 

 

FELLOWSHIP MEALS & NEW WEDNESDAY NIGHT SMALL GROUPS  

6:00 p.m. Fellowship Meal 

6:45 p.m. Children's Group 

6:45 p.m. Youth Group 

6:30 p.m. ESL & GED Classes (McDaniel House, Leaders: Tammy Bramlett and Lauren Welch) 

6:45 p.m. Basic Sign Language (Ministry Center, Eddie Boden) 

6:45 p.m. Visitation & Outreach Group (Ministry Center, Leader: Bill McGregor)     

6:45 p.m. Haiti Mission Team (Room 100, Leader: Ron Wyatt)  

6:45 p.m. Vacation Bible School Preparation Group (Room 102, Leader: Kaye Hall) 

6:45 p.m. Practicing Balance: Supporting Harmony in Life, Family, Work and Faith Group (Room 101, Leader: Cody) 

6:45 p.m. WMU Mission Group (Room 201, Leader: Iraline Craig) 

 

ESL & GED CLASSES  

Ministry Center, Leaders: Lauren Welch and Tammy Bramlett 

Midway Baptist Church is hosting ESL and GED classes on Wednesday nights from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the McDaniel 

House. We always need volunteers! All you have to do is show up! To teach ESL, it is not necessary to speak any lan-

guages other than English. Please invite anyone you know who could benefit from either of these classes; we will be 

able to host them as long as there is a need in the community. If you have any questions, please see Cody.  

 

VISITATION AND OUTREACH GROUP 

Ministry Center, Leader: Bill McGregor 

The Wednesday night visitation and outreach group will be continuing their outreach in during the fall semester. The 

group meets each Wednesday evening after the dinner to visit shut-ins, members, and prospects around the Midway 

area. Group members pack up a box dinner from the Wednesday night meal for the shut-in they plan to visit that 

evening. After prayer at 6:45, we will take a dinner to each shut-in and, if invited, we will stay for a short visit. We try 

to team up in pairs for each visit. Come join our faithful volunteers: Derek Ball, Sam Conder, Allen Dobson, Bill 

McGregor and Kenny Tackett, as well as others. Please contact Bill McGregor or Cody if you have any questions. 

  

BASIC SIGN LANGUAGE 

Ministry Center, Leader: Eddie Boden 

Want to learn basic sign language? This is the group for you. Come join others in this introduction to sign language 

beginner’s course. See Cody Davidson or Eddie Boden for more details. 

 

HAITI MISSION TEAM 

Room 201, Leader: Ron Wyatt 

Each Wednesday night any person interested in being a part of the mission team to Haiti is invited to this special 

small group in preparation for the trip. Each week the group will focus on different aspects of the mission including 

learning the language. Also, this group will be reading the book “When Helping Hurts…How to Alleviate Poverty with-

out Hurting the Poor….and Yourself”. If you have any questions, please see Ron Wyatt, Mike Taylor or Darin Hensley.  

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL PREPARATION GROUP 

Room 202, Leader: Kaye Hall 

Any person interested in helping get all the many things ready for Vacation Bible School is invited to join this group. 

VBS is special time for our children and the amount of planning and preparing a significant undertaking. In effort to 

make this work more manageable, we are inviting anyone who wants to get a head start in making parts and pieces of 

VBS to join this group. Ideally, we will be able to spend an hour each week addressing the various projects and have 

these all completed before the end of school. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kaye, Andrea or Co-

dy.     

Wednesday Night’s at Midway Baptist Church 
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“Join us on Wednesday evening at 6:00 p.m. for the “Best Meal in Town”! 



This January and February, we will nominate and elect four persons to serve three-year terms as deacons. What is a 
deacon? A deacon is a lay minister. Deacons are ordained for life and elected to three-year terms of active service. 
Deacons’ most visible duties include assisting the clergy in administering the Lord's Supper, visiting the sick, and 
reaching out in mission. The Deacons meet on a monthly basis and prayerfully consider all the business and minis-
tries of the church.  

 
According to our church constitution, persons elected to serve as deacons should be dedicated Christians who pos-
sess spiritual maturity. Scriptures in Phil 1:1; 1 Timothy 3:8-13; Romans 16:1 and Matt 28:19-20 give guidance to 
those considering deacon service. To be eligible to serve as a deacon at Midway Baptist, a person must have been a 
member for at least two consecutive years or been a member for at least one year and has previously served as a 
deacon in another church.  

 
What makes a good deacon? First of all, someone you can look up to. “Full of the Holy Spirit,” “faith,” and “wisdom,” 
God says (Acts 6:3, 5). Second, choose someone who will show up. A good deacon attends worship weekly, as well 
as many other church events—midweek services, special events, meetings, and so on. If someone is too busy to be 
here when the rest of us are here, they are too busy to be a deacon. Third, a good deacon is someone who can work 
well with the clergy, congregation, and the other deacons. No deacon and no clergyman is perfect. We are all in a 
process of growth, being transformed into the image of Christ. But some followers of Jesus make better deacons than 
others. Please begin praying now about this important choice. 

 
On January 25

th
 in both Sunday morning services, you will be asked to nominate up to four (4) eligible persons to 

serve as deacons of Midway Baptist Church for the three-year term beginning March 2015. (Please do NOT nominate 
the following: Iraline Craig, Chad Royalty, Ron Wyatt, David Campbell, Letha Drury, David McCoun, Paul Simmons, 
Allen Dobson, Dave Forman, Kaye Hall and Darin Hensley. From the list of nominees who are eligible and willing to 
serve, a ballot will be presented to the church on Sunday, February 8

th
 in both Sunday morning services. The four 

persons receiving the most votes will be elected to serve. 

 
The following deacons have completed their terms and will be rotating off: 

 
Iraline Craig, Chad Royalty and Ron Wyatt. 

 
The following deacons have one year left to serve:  

 
David Campbell, Letha Drury, David McCoun and Paul Simmons. 

 
The following deacons have two years left to serve: 

 
Allen Dobson, Dave Forman, Kaye Hall and Darin Hensley.  

 
Please be in prayer about this important decision, and talk with those you are considering nominating to see if they 
would be willing to serve if elected. 

 
Darin Hensley 

 
Deacon Chair 

DEACON NOMINATION AND ELECTION 

Nomination Sunday: January 25, 2015 

Election Sunday: February 8, 2015 



 

Midway Baptist Church 

1 Venona Dobson 

2 Frances Fisher 

4 Jake Marshall 

5 Gene Rigney, Leslie Sharon 

6 Noah Jones, William Kelly Fisher 

8 Debby Taylor, Wyatt Crowe 

 David & Cora Campbell ♥ 

11 Rachael Jackson 

12 Haley Crowe Wyatt 

13 Jill McGregor, Joy Arnold 

14 Christopher Dotson 

15 Elizabeth Rose, Justin Alexander 

16  Barry Robinette, Leslie Brown 

17 Judy Thompson 

CELEBRATE! 

January 2015 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

18 Johnny Sears, Lucas Jones 

19 Abigail Hutchison, Dr. Blake Jones, 

 Eugene Logan, Kimberly Hensley 

20 Michelle Sames 

21 Neil Craig, Roy David McClain 

22 Kelly Rowe, Sherry Simmons 

24 Lillian Kate Campbell 

25 Andrea Ball 

29 Ann Elkin, Louis Wash, Jr, Tim Popovitz 

30 Keely Grate 

CELEBRATE! 

February 2015 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

1 Lauren Welch & Kenneth Canterbury ♥ 

2   Alexandra McLean 

3 Chase Conder, Joseph Sames,  

 Todd Caldwell, Tyler Popovitz 

 Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Drury ♥ 

  Mr. and Mrs. Dale Logan ♥ 

7 Micah Dartt 

9 Chris Brown, Paul Simmons 

10  Dr. Robert Baker, Sam K. Fisher 

11 Gene McLean, Rebecca Smith 

12 Gary Rose, Joseph T. Fisher 

      14 Bobby Allison, Cora Tackett,  

 Jeanette Dunavent, Kash Foster 

15 Ashley Noel, Dr. Cody Davidson 

16 Pastor Stephen Hadden 

17 Margie Atwood 

20 Laine Call 

21 Jeraldine Purvis, Travis Rawlings 

22 Steve Eaves 

23 Matthew D’Egidio, Chelsea Noel 

Lauren Welch 

24 Richard Broadwater 

26 Caleb Proffitt 

 Jamie & Mary Holly LeCompte ♥ 

27   Kayla Logan, 

 Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Allison ♥ 

28   Caylee Thompson 

 

Pastor Steve and Staff would like  

to thank everyone for all the kindness 

shown to them during the Christmas 

season.  They wish the MBC Church 

Family and friends a very  

Blessed New Year! 

 

Happy 2015! 

 

(The MBC office will reopen Jan. 5) 



Midway Baptist Church 

121 S. Winter Street 

PO Box 352 

Midway KY 40347 

 

Return Service Requested 

 

 

Phone: 859-846-4514 

Website: www.midwaybc.net 

E-mail: office@midwaybc.net 


